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11th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
All Saints Academy is committed to its vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope and this includes 
ensuring that all students are provided with the resources and support to achieve the best outcomes possible, even 
during these unprecedented times.  It has been a while since we have had to move to remote learning (and Year 7 
will have not experienced this at All Saints Academy).  Therefore, the following useful information sets out our 
expectations and processes to ensure a high quality provision is maintained and we hope you find this useful.    
 

 Learning will continue via the iPads following students’ normal timetables. 
 

 Students should log into their relevant Showbie class each lesson and register with the teacher. This should 
be done within the first 10 minutes of the lesson. If a student cannot find their Showbie group or code, all 
details of this are on the ‘Noticeboard’ section of Edulink. 

 

 During the lesson, students will have access to their teacher via Showbie and can send a message requesting 
support. 

 

 If a student has an issue with logging in or accessing work they should, in the first instance, email the 
relevant teacher from their school email or via Edulink. 

 

 At the end of each lesson, students should upload their work to Showbie to allow teachers to ascertain the 
level of their engagement during the lesson.  

 

 If a student has not registered for a lesson in the first 20 minutes, a member of the school team will contact 
home to check-in and ensure any necessary support is in place. 
 

 If a Head of Year is not satisfied with the level of engagement and the quality of work submitted by a 
student, they will make contact to explore further. 
 

If students wish to contact their Head of Year during this time, they can do so via the Year Group Showbie, via email 
or Edulink.  If you need to contact the Academy during this time, please email parentcontact@asadunstable.org, 
which is monitored daily. 
 
Thank you for your support as we try to maintain some sort of normality in these difficult times. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Liz Furber 
Executive Principal 
 

mailto:parentcontact@asadunstable.org

